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Wednesday 22 February 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Staffing Update – Maternity Cover for Robin Class 
 
We would like to inform you inform you that Miss Hunt’s last day in school will 
be next Wednesday.  We are sure you will join us in wishing her well over the 
next few weeks. 
 
We are pleased to announce that, following a thorough recruitment process, 
we have appointed Mrs Fiona Day to work alongside Mrs Aplin during Miss 
Hunt’s maternity leave. 
 
Mrs Day is an experienced infant teacher who has been working with us for 
several years as a teaching assistant across all year groups and as such she 
knows the children very well.  Mrs Day is now in a position to return to 
teaching and we are delighted that she is able to do so at Cheapside.  More 
recently she has been working predominantly in Robin Class and is liaising 
with Mrs Aplin to ensure a smooth transition.   
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Kate Searle 
Headteacher 
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